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71, Fenchurch Street, London, E.C.3
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Address | Overseas: Committee, London, E.C.3 Telex No.: 24305

Your Ref:MRT/3

6th hovember,1964.

Dear Birs,

Oev. "SHELL MANAURE".

In reply to your letter of the 27th
October I am pleased to inform you that the
Committee are agreeable to the proposed
General Lkxaminstion in February next with a
view to the postponement of the Special Surve
until some time before the end of November 1965,

It is concluded that the Main Boiler
ourvey, due at the end of February next, will
be dealt with at the General Examination.

Yours faithfully,

Deputy Clerk to the
Classification Committee.

Messrs. Shell International Marine Limited.,
Shell Centre,
LONDON S.5.7.

Olgia-ollge




